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PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

Docket No: 23-035-48. Email to and response from Hurricane Power
1 message

KEVIN HOUSE <khouse1961@verizon.net> Wed, Nov 29, 2023 at 4:03 PM
To: PublicService Commission <psc@utah.gov>

As this reply states from Hurricane Power, we will be on their own Solar Schedule, not on 135, 136 or 137.  They will
“choke” down my power going to the back to them.  By half for me even though I only just break even.  Now I will get less
credit for power going Back and pay $30 more a month for the pleasure. 
Kevin House

Begin forwarded message:

From: Scott Hughes <powerscott@cityofhurricane.com>
Date: November 29, 2023 at 3:19:34 PM MST
To: KEVIN HOUSE <khouse1961@verizon.net>, Mike Ramirez <powermike@cityofhurricane.com>, Dayton
Hall <dayton@cityofhurricane.com>
Subject: RE: Questions

Good morning, Kevin.

Question number one is asking about Rocky Mountain Power’s rates. Anything to do with them, you will
have to ask them. With Hurricane City, you would pay the current rate for solar customers according to our
policy.

Question number two, yes, your solar system export can be limited, but it depends on how big of a system
you have. Hurricane City policy restricts the amount of energy that the homeowner is allowed to export onto
the grid to 6 kw. So, if your system is capable of exporting more than 6 kw, then you will need to limit the
export to 6 kw and provide proof (ie. A picture of the settings) to the Power Dept. that your system is limited.

Hope this helps,

Scott Hughes

 

From: KEVIN HOUSE <khouse1961@verizon.net>
Sent: Tuesday, November 28, 2023 7:26 PM
To: Mike Ramirez <powermike@cityofhurricane.com>; Scott Hughes <powerscott@cityofhurricane.com>;
Dayton Hall <dayton@cityofhurricane.com>
Subject: Fwd: Questions

 

Looking for a reply 

 

Begin forwarded message:

From: KEVIN HOUSE <khouse1961@verizon.net>
Date: November 28, 2023 at 9:37:36 AM MST
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To: Scott Hughes <powerscott@cityofhurricane.com>
Subject: Questions

﻿Scott,
I’m part of the 22 Solar customers that Hurricane Power took over from Rocky Mountain
Power.  The questions I have are:

1) My solar system was installed in 2019 and, based on when I signed the Contract between
Rocky Mountain and myself, I was under Schedule 136.  Will I remain with Schedule 136 or
be moved to Schedule 137?

2) Will or can my solar system’s generated excess power be “choked” down or restricted
going back to the grid?

Thanks,
Kevin House

Please respond within 24 hours.
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